
                                                           

Dear 4K families,           

I hope you are having a great summer! It’s going by fast as always. I am 
planning for the school year ahead and getting excited to teach your child all sorts 
of great things and have lots of fun together!

The first day of school is Monday, August 29th.  The kids can arrive at 8:00 and 
hang their backpack by their name tag in the hallway and then bring their folder to 
me in the room. We can chit chat a bit and then we will all walk over to church for 
our opening chapel service. All parents and families are invited to attend this 
special short service to start our year off.  After the service we will come back to 
school and get into our daily activities.  After a couple weeks of school the kids 
(and the parents) will be familiar with our routine. 

We will have snack and milk at 9:30 each morning. If you do not want milk for your 
child just let us know at registration night. Each child will bring their own healthy 
snack and lunch for each day. It’s a good idea to send a water bottle or extra drink 
for your child for lunch. If they don’t have their own drink, they can get drinks 
from the bubbler in my room but not all kids like that. Recess is at 10:00 and 11:50 
each day. Please send your child with recess shoes that are ok to get wet and 
grimy. The playground is usually wet in the mornings so we switch shoes after 
recess to avoid dragging grass and dirt into the classrooms. 

The kids can be picked up at 12:10-12:15. (We will be coming in from recess at 
12:10) Parents or guardians should come into the room and sign their child out for 
the day before leaving. If you choose to have your kiddo stay with me for after 
school care, that goes until 3:00. If they are staying all day they will need an 
additional snack/drink. Also we will have a rest time so the kids may want a stuffed 
animal or blanket from home to snuggle with. Please let me know in the morning if 
you are having your preschooler stay for afterschool care. 



I will be going over these things and other details with you on registration night 
August 10th.  In the meantime if you have any questions or concerns please call or 
text me anytime.

715-923-5826

See you in August!

Mrs. Rohde            


